Stockholm April 10, 2007

Exchange Notice

Interbank No. 25707

OMRX index review April 2007

The OMRX indices will be adjusted due to the monthly review of the nominal amount outstanding.
The adjustment will be effective after markets close on the seventh bank day of the month. The new
volumes will be used in the index calculation from start of April 13, 2007.

For further information concerning this exchange notice please contact Peter Tengzelius, telephone
+ 46 8 405 60 00.

Stockholm Stock Exchange

Peter Tengzelius Erik Hagemo
Index Analyst Junior Index Analyst

The Nordic Exchange
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